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Dear Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee, 

 

We need to pass SB 1166 for fair pay, protections, and benefits. It is not fair that 

rideshare drivers take on all of the physical and economic risk of this industry just to 

be paid less than 50 cents per mile! The low pay entices us into accepting "ride 

challenges" where we are expected to sometimes give 90 rides in a 72-hour period if 

we want to have a chance at a decent living providing this essential service to our 

community. 

 

This is unsafe for not only rideshare drivers; it is unsafe for customers, fellow 

motorists, cyclists, and pedestrians. I would love to see a minimum per-mile rate of at 

least $1.34, like Washington has, so that we can make enough money to support 

ourselves without having to work over 12 hours everyday. 

 

Thank you for reading my message. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Johanna Seybold 

Oregon Uber and Lyft driver  


